

Dear Parents and Carers.

We have had another fantastic week in Ducklings: the children have been learning all about the people who help us in the medical field such as doctors, nurses and paramedics. We have touched on some of the tools they use and what they are for. We set up a call centre and a hospital in class, the children thoroughly enjoyed role playing and showing us what they had learned throughout the week. The rain has stayed away so we managed to go to forest school, and the children made some lovely leaf butterflies as we explored the outdoors.

## Next Week

We continue with people who help us and move on to the dentist. We have lots more learning and fun activities planned for the upcoming week.

CL (Communication & Language) - Dentist, gums, teeth, cavaties.

**Gross motor** - Brushing teeth.

Fine motor - Flossing big teeth.

Art - Designing toothbrushes.

Snack - raisins & ricecakes, apples, peppers & cucumbers, satsumas, broccoli.

## Notices:

The Fire Brigade are coming to school on Thursday morning next week, although if they get a callout, they'll come on Friday instead.

It has come to our attention that several children have been running around the car park outside Kenley. Please can you refrain from letting this happen as it is extremely dangerous, and the car park is in constant use.

Please continue to use the ramp to arrive and exit up the stairs to avoid congestion and to keep our neighbours happy.

Next week the weather forecast is looking hot so could you please apply suncream before school, thank you!

Have a great weekend!

Miss Sarah, Miss Tiffany, Miss Fitore and Miss Anila